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11th February 2025 
 

Family Learning Day World Book Day 
 

Thursday 6th March 2025 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our school development this year we have been working on children’s oracy. We 
would like to invite parents or grandparents to join us on Thursday 6th March, to take part in a 
fun oracy world book day activity.  
 
Each class will have a set time, where one parent or grandparent can join their child to take 
part in the session. Please see below for times. If a parent has a child in more than one year 
group, they are welcome to join each session. 
 
 
Reception: 2.00pm- 3.00pm 
 
Year 1: 10.45am-11.45am 
 
Year 2: 9.30am – 10.30am 
 
 
Please click on this link if you wish to attend. Parent or grandparent should arrive a few 
minutes before the session begins, to sign in.  If you have more than one child at school 
please complete a new form for each child. Thank you. 
 
Please be advised that due to fire regulations and the limited space in classrooms we 
are unable to accommodate preschool children at this event, including babies and only 
one adult per child can attend. 
 
We look forward to seeing many of you at this event. 

 
Along with our family learning day and children having the opportunity to dress up as 
their favourite character. We will also be running a sponsored read between Monday 
24th February and Sunday 9th March 2025. 
 
The money raised will go towards buying new books for our school and will include 
some of the books for the children at the end of the Little Wandle reading programme.  
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Please help us to enhance our reading resources for pupils by encouraging your child 
to spend a small amount of time each day either reading to themselves, to others, or 
being read to. They can read books, comics, magazines, newspapers, menus, 
websites, recipes, poems, leaflets, and instructions – anything with words!  
 
If you are able to support our sponsored read please complete the sponsorship form 
and reading log. This will be given to your child in class.  
 
After the sponsored read, please send all the sponsorship money that your child has 
raised to the school via School Money by Friday 14th March 2025. As we are a 
cashless school we will be unable to accept any cash payments. A suggested amount 
will be set on School Money, however, this can be amended and set to the amount 
your child has raised. 
 
We look forward to having lots more books for your child to read, share and enjoy.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Emily Bingham                
Deputy Headteacher            
 
 
 
 

 

 


